
 

 

 
 DRAFT 
 
To:  Mayor Knight, City Council Members 
       Dennis Ragsdale, City Manager 
From:  Amanda Bauer, Chair  EDC 
 
Re:  Zoning and Abatement Enforcement 
 
 
As you are aware, over last year and half, the  Economic Diversification Commission (EDC) has 
been engaged in a series of issues including housing, tourism and business development to 
name just a few.  In staff and commission communications with the public, a key frequent 
concern expressed was the lack of uniform and consistent enforcement of zoning laws and 
abatement agreements.   EDC would recommend that this issue be viewed as a priority by 
council in its upcoming budget discussions.  


